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Oregon should be reducing taxes on all airlines to encourage service expansion and 

therefore increase in economic development. 

Increasing property taxes on airlines is unwarranted, burdensome and oppressive. 

If Oregon increases property taxes on airlines it is foreseeable there will be a 

reduction in airline services. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon concurs. 


